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Honorary Resolution for Sarah Ross of 
The Ohio Public Utilities Commission 

 
Whereas Sarah Ross has now ended her service following a distinguished and dedicated tenure in 
support of the National Association of Regulatory Utility Commission’s (“NARUC”) Co-Chair of 
the Staff Subcommittee on Electricity in multiple capacities on multiple issues; 
 
Whereas Sarah Ross quickly responded to staff subcommittee requests, offered productive 
insights, thoughtful feedback, and consistent support to the Staff Subcommittee on Electricity 
before, during, and after its meetings; 
 
Whereas Sarah Ross possesses an attention to detail and an understanding of emergent issues in 
the energy space which allowed her to organize the most thoughtful staff subcommittee on 
electricity webinars, panels, and site tours;  
 
Whereas Sarah Ross exemplifies dedicated public service by performing her duties at the Public 
Utilities Commission of Ohio with steadfast professionalism,  compassion, and creativity. 
 
Whereas having earned her Bachelor of Science in Education and Teaching from Miami 
University, graduating Graduated Cum Laude in May 2013 and named to the Dean's List and a 
member of Golden Key International Honor Society. 
 
Whereas Sarah Ross has served NARUC with high intelligence, honor, and integrity, now, 
therefore be it 
 
Resolved that the Board of Directors of the National Association of Regulatory Utility 
Commissioners, convened at its 2023 Summer Policy Summit in Austin, TX, recognizes, 
commends, and thanks Sarah Ross for her ongoing support as a Commissioner Chief Aide at the 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio and recent tenure as Co-Chair of the Staff Subcommittee on 
Electricity, and extends its respect and best wishes for her future successes.  
_______________________________  
Sponsored by the Committee on Electricity 
Adopted by the NARUC Board of Directors on July  , 2023 
 


